
Vincent Accardi

2407 Babylon Street

Wantagh, NY 11793-4501

 

 

June 15, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I'm for the Merger of Sirius and XM radio . It will give the consumer

more choices and price levels for what we want to hear.  I am a Sat. 

radio Subscriber,  as it is now as we all know, we would have to subscribe

to both Sirius and XM and have extra equipment in the car if we wanted to

hear it all... Not good ...  I would hate to see Sat Radio go away do to

financial reason if the merger is not approved, We would be going backward

in technology. With IPOD's and all the other choices out there for

entertainment, I don't see this as a monopoly.  No one is forcing anyone

to go Sat Radio .  It's just another option for consumer entertainment. 

If someone thinks that this would create a monopoly then don't  buy  into

the service...  Times have changed and rules and laws should adjust to the

changing times..

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Vincent R. Accardi

516-221-4914

 


